From: N

To: wlldp

Subject: Moriston proposed plans
Date: 17 November 2015 08:41:02
Dear Sir

I am writing to note my objection to the proposed plan for the future development on the land off
Murieston trail between Tarbert and Teviot Drive in Murieston valley.

Any development on this land would have an impact on nature and the local wildlife living around
the Murieston Trail .Our family also have grave concerns regarding the high levels of toxic waste
on this site.

We feel this land should be de-zoned for any future development.

Thank you for your consideration

Mr & Mrs Wilkinson
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